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Meyers, Robert (COE)

S
From: Meyers, Robert (COE)
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2006 1:03 PM
To: Meyers, Robert (COE)
Subject: Inquiry

| received a phone call from Vivian Rodriguez, Parks Director, on March 3, 2006 and she asked whether it was
proper for employees of the Parks Department to attend a fundraiser for the Zoological Society. Additional facts
are that a County vendor would purchase a table for the event and was reserving the table for Parks personnel —
Ms. Rodriguez would decide who from the Parks will attend, not the vendor. | advised Ms. Rodriguez that the
Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics ordinance wauld not restrict employees could from attending the
fundraiser, but they would be required to report the value of the fundraiser if it exceeded $100 per person.

Robert Meyers

1/6/2006
——




